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Welcome 
Welcome to Heaton Manor. We are a large and    
popular school of over 1800 students and have a  
real sense of community. Our staff have a      
passion for education in its broadest sense and 
we are  committed to achieving the best for all 
of the students in our care, enabling them to 
make excellent progress and achieve their goals 
and dreams.         
           
Heaton Manor is a multi-cultural, co-educational 
comprehensive school that is immensely proud of its 
heritage, while looking forward with optimism and a 
real sense of purpose to the future. We are a           
regional centre for students with hearing                
impairment and offer a high quality curriculum and 
exceptional range of extra-curricular activities to all 
of our students.             
             
Students are exceptionally well cared for and           
supported and the rich cultural and social mix does 
much to prepare them for life in a diverse society. 
We have a relentless drive towards ever higher     
personal and academic standards. 

Currently we are in formal collaboration with 
Gosforth Academy and are anticipating this            
becoming a permanent relationship in the near      
future. We are also part of the Ouseburn Learning 
Trust, containing most of our feeder primary 
schools. This enables close work    between the 
schools and ensures that students have a smooth 
transition between their primary and secondary     
education. 

Our recent Ofsted visit highlighted the rapid          
progress being made by Heaton Manor School, with 
the turnaround being reported by the local press as     
nothing short of miraculous. Our journey to               
outstanding promises to be an exciting time to be a 
student at our school and I look forward to             
welcoming your child to achieve their aspirations 
with us from September 2019. 

 

“The expertise, 
knowledge and     
enthusiasm of 
our staff in their     
different subject   
disciplines,        
ignites a passion 
for learning in 
our students.” 
Karen Blackburn,  

Head Teacher 


